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Policy Officer
The Cattle Council of Australia (Cattle Council) is currently seeking a Policy Officer to join their small Canberra based team.

This role presents a recent graduate with an excellent opportunity to build a career in agricultural representation and would suit a person with outstanding communication skills and an affinity for agriculture and politics.

Applicants should address the Duty Statement and Selection Criteria which is available from www.cattlecouncil.com.au, (02) 6269-5600 or cca@cattlecouncil.com.au
Applications, closing on 23 June 2012, should be mailed to: 
Chief Executive Officer, 
Cattle Council of Australia, 
PO Box E10, Kingston, ACT, 2604 
or emailed if in PDF format to cca@cattlecouncil.com.au
